The McKownville Improvement Association

MCKOWNVILLE

NEW YORK

You are invited to the "Winter" Meeting of the McKownville Improvement Association

WHEN: MONDAY - MARCH 29th at 7:30 pm WHERE: the Tom Sawyer Motor Inn

SUPER-TOPIC: 100% ASSESSMENT IS COMING!!

QUESTION: WHAT DOES IT MEAN TO THE AVERAGE HOME-OWNER?

GUEST SPEAKERS: Bruce Nagel, NYS Equalization and Assessment

Shirley Royak, Assessor's Office, Town of Guilderland

SUB-TOPICS:

- 1. Control of Rental Housing in a residential zone.
- 2. McKown's Grove Property
- 3. Beautification/Improvement of the McKownville Reservoir
- 4. Vandalism

Our special guests for this meeting will be Guilderland Central High School 1976 Honor Graduates—CLAIRE LIEDEL, daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Donald Liedel of McKown Road, who has been named Salutatorian, and LAUREN Dealleaume, daughter of Mr. and Mrs. William Dealleaume of 37 Parkwood West, a 'highest honor' graduate.

NOTE: At the suggestion of our members, we've moved the normal meeting time to 7:30 p.m. so that we'll have time later to enjoy the fine organ music by Fred Shepard at the Tom Sawyer.

There will be a public meeting of the McKownville Improvement Association on March 29, 1976 (Monday) at 7:30 p.m. in the Mark Twain Room of the Tom Sawyer Motor Inn. The subject of the evening will be the explanation of the 100% assessment on real property. All residents of McKownville are invited to attend.